SUGARMILL WOODS CRIME WATCH MEETING

NOVEMBER 18, 2014

Called to order by President Dick Byrnes at 3 PM with Pledge of Allegiance.  New members Charles Keller and Russell Stanley were introduced.

Deputy Nancy Suto, Deputy Sheriff with Crime Prevention Section, gave a presentation on Identity Theft, scams and Credit Card theft.  She mention Bond Lotto, calls for bank information and from IRS and a relative in trouble, send money order.  She distributed pamphlets on “A guide to Identity Theft, A note to Homeowners, Privacy choices, Your information is valuable, Money Wiring Scams,  Your Credit History, Avoiding Identity Theft and Recovering from Identity Theft”.  Nancy asked for questions.    

Car serviced and two new front tires were mounted. .  A new flashlight is in the car.  The new driver’s come from word of mouth.  Spread the word. 

Jim Clements in hospital with kidney infection.  Secretary will send a card. 

The minutes are on the website.  

 Dick will not be at the December meeting.  Keep checking 60 Golf View for theft of water as notated on front of the driver ring binder.  The report for October noted only three incidents, a theft, assault and entry.   The next meeting will be on second Tuesday.

Treasurers report:  $445 received, spend (jackets) $802.16.  Balance: $5,188.77.  Motion to accept passed.  

Dick sent out letters to retuning house check residents.

Dick advised we can solicit donations, can donate to other organizations.  He asked for a motion to approve funds for six students. 2nd and passed.  

Old Business: Windbreakers have been received.  Sign up after the meeting if you want one at no charge.  

Monthly stats were read.  Man hours and miles were up in October.  Three were down.    

Meeting adjourned at 4:15 PM.   


Submitted by: 

Joe Stingle, Secretary 

